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Dear Faculty Member, 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a member of the Molecular Biology Program. In 
order to submit a complete application, you will need to follow the Faculty Application 
Guidelines. The “Faculty Applicant Guidelines” outline the different letters and 
documents that are needed for your application; make sure you read through and submit 
the correct items for your faculty appointment description. Please note as explained in the 
guidelines that a letter from the department chair(s) is required for various guarantees 
and, in some cases, a letter from the faculty of the participating department. 

All applications should be emailed directly the Program Director, Jason Shepherd 
jason.shepherd@neuro.utah.edu and Elizabeth Loertscher, elizabethl@genetics.utah.edu  

The Program Steering Committee will evaluate your applications. If there are any 
questions regarding these requirements or your current membership status, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Bioscience PhD Programs Office at bioscience@genetics.utah.edu 
or 801-581-5207 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Shepherd 
Director, Molecular Biology Program 

 

	

	

 


